
 
 

   COUNCIL PROCEEDING FOR September 18th, 2017 
 

● The Fowler City Council met on Monday September 18th, 2017. The meeting was called to               
order at 7:05 p.m. by President of Council Dudley Strong the following Council Members              
present: Dudley Strong, Mark Dierking, TJ Milford and Kendra Dowell. Also present, City             
Clerk Jamie Boese , City Attorney Clay Kuhns and Tammy Smith.  

 
Visitors included Jeff Bollinger.  
Mr. Bollinger discussed different ways that the City could work with the Schools.  
Tammy Smith was sworn in as a Council Member.  
Mayor Brett Copeland arrived at 7:16. 
 

● August minutes and Budget hearing were reviewed. TJ made a motion to approve the minutes                
2​nd​ by Mark.  Motion passed 5-0. 

● Bills reviewed.   Motion to approve bills by Mark 2​nd​ by Kendra.  Motion carried 5-0. 
UNDER CITY SUPERINDENT’S REPORT: 
Brian was not available for meeting.  

UNDER CITY CLERK’S REPORT 
Jamie presented the financial reports. Discussed some upcoming trainings.  
UNFINISHED BUSINESS:  
Council discussed the old fire truck.  They will put it up for sealed bids.  
NEW BUSINESS:  
Some discussion on trash service.  
 

TJ made a motion to Adjourn Dudley 2​nd​ and motion carried 5-0.  Meeting adjourned at 7:57.  
 

_______________________  ____________________________________ 
Brett Copeland, MAYOR              Jamie Boese, CITY CLERK  

 
 
 
 
 
 


